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Dear legislators and all of the state agencies.
We members of the HIGH LAKES AQUATID AND ALLIANCE FOUNDATION (HLAAF) 
do want you to support all
of the articles in HB 5422 in addition to HB 5010.  This legislation is vital to Oregons 
waterways and especially true for
the Drought impacts on Oregons ephemeral saline lake Aberts ecology. Please help us save 
this vital habitat for the
Pacific Migratory Bird Flyway. If you want more information about what HLAAF ;is doing 
please contact  the following

https://hlaaf.wordpress.com/   in addition if kkyou wish to have a copy of my book that is 
being sold on Amazon Books. and
whose title is CLIMATIC DROUGHT IMPACT,  OREGON’S SALINE ECOSYSTEM……
LAKE ABERT..   If you would want
a free copy please send me an email.
Thank you for taking the time to read this short message.
Cheers, Frank

Frank P. Conte, PhD
High Lakes Aquatic Alliance Foundation
P.O. Box 170
Camp Sherman, OR 97730
e: spfclrecon@centurylink.net
p: (541) 595-0107
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